COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

- 2nd Januery, 1937.

Dear 3irs,

With reference to my letter of yesterdy regarding
the freeboard of the s.s,"KENILNORTH CASTLE", I now enclose the
Fresboard Certificate for the voyage %o Blyth, and may sey that
the Certificate and copy which expired on the Slst May last
have already been returned to this 0Office for cancellation,

I sm,Dear Sirs,
Yours falthfully,

Clerk %o the
Classification Committee.
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